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George M. Davis, Esq. 
Meri-ill Bu.ilding . 
Skowhegan, Maine. 

Dear :Brother Die.via, 

December 15, 1943 

.A:ttorne;r General Cowan bas referred your letter to 
me for a reply. I }?.ave e~ined the statu.tes that you have 
·cited in your _letter, which.would indicate that a .corporate 
body c_ould be formed for the purpose of conducting a safety 
deposit businesa; but I do _not find ·anything in the law 
which expressly prohibits a person, such as an indi.vidllal 
or partnership, from carr;ying on such a business, and uq 
aonclusi~n is that, there being no e:icpreased prohibition 
Si;ain st th1 a t7.Pe of und.erteld:pg, 1 t mu.at be 1 egel. I mu.st 
admit that uq review of the situation is somewhat hurried, 
but thi a is my . ·conclusion. 

JGM:c 

John ·G. Marshall 
Deputy Attorney General 
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